
 

 
 

27th November 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
WINTER APPEAL FOR THOSE IN NEED - HOMELESSNESS 
 

 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to those in need this winter, we are going to take part 
in supporting the homeless in Nottingham by supporting Emmanuel House. We supported 
this charity a couple of years ago and we would like to help them again. If you are able to 
donate just a few of the items below, that would be fantastic and gratefully received.  
 
Emmanuel House have provided a list of items they would be most thankful for.  
 
Toiletries  

Shower gel Tooth paste * 

Tooth brush Shaving products 

Flannels Shampoo 

Roll on deodorant Bars of soap 

Combs hairbrushes 

 
Food 

Tinned stewing meat, mince, curries, tuna, soup Pot noodles 

Crisps Sugar 

Tea Coffee 

Hot chocolate Rice pudding 

Custard Tinned fruit 

Marmite * Jam 

Marmalade Cooking oil * 

 
* denotes items they are short of 
 
If you would like to donate any of the items above, please send your donations in to the 
office by Monday 12th December.  
 
Thank you for your generosity. 
 
Mrs McNamara   


